
News from Reach

• RE lessons on the creation story 
with Theale Green’s year 7s started 
some great discussions

• Pitstops at Prospect and Theale 
Green continue to be a source of 
encouragement for the staff

• Langtree’s Christian Union starts up 
again next Tuesday lunchtime

• Four RE lessons over the next 
couple of months at Little Heath. 
Do let us know if you’d be 
interested in joining us!



Prayer Points
Please pray for:
• Upcoming RE lessons at Little Heath
• Those preparing for and taking exams over the coming 

months
• Volunteers to come forward – they are a key part of 

what we do, but we’ve been struggling to recruit 
again post-Covid!
• Pitstops, that they would continue to be a blessing to 

school staff, and would provide opportunity for 
fruitful conversations


